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To: ‘enquiries@tgpeurope.com’

Subject: Final findings - ACMA to TGP Europe Limited [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Attachments: 2022-09-20 Final findings to TGP Europe Limited (002).pdf
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached a final findings letter from the Australian Communications and Media Authority.

Yours sincerely,

Interactive Gambling Team

Australian Communications and Media Authority
T +61 29334 7700 F +61 29334 7799

E igtaskforce@acma.gov.au
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Australian Government

Australian
Communications
and Media Authority

‘acma

Level 5

The Bay Centra

65 Pirrama Road
Pyrmont NSW 2009

6 October 2022 PO Box Q500

Queen Victoria Building

NSW 1230

TGP Europe Limited T +61 2 9334 7700
22A Castle Street
Douglas, IM1 2EZ

Isle of Man

acma.gov.au

By email: enquiries@tgpeurope.com

ACMA file reference: ACMA2022/353-7

Dear Sir/Madam,

Investigation under the Australian Interactive Gambling Act 2001 — 8xbet5.com

Thank you for your response, dated of 9 September 2022, to the preliminary findings of the
Australian Communications and Media Authority (ACMA) with respect to the investigation
into the 8Xbet service available at https://www.8xbet5.com.

You indicated that TGP is licensed and regulated by the United Kingdom Gambling

Commission under account number 3889 and that no Australian based customers can
register with this service. This was confirmed by ACMA staff during our investigation.

Based on the information available to the ACMA including your response, the ACMA is no
longer of the view that TGP is a provider of the 8xbet service provided at
https://www.8xbet5.com.

However, if the ACMA obtains information in the future which alters its understanding of
TGP’s involvement in the 8Xbet service at https://www.8xbet5.com, we may further
investigate this matter.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Executive Manager
Content Safeguards Branch
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